
You’re invited

The čičməhán Trail is a partnership between the Native 
Connections Action Group and the Jamestown S’Klallam 

Tribe, with assistance from the entire community, to enhance 
understanding of the early history of the European settlers  

and their impact on the people indigenous to this area.

The Welcome Pole, Cedar Canoe, and Coast Salish Canoe 
Culture interpretive sign are gifts from the Jamestown 

S’Klallam Tribe to the Northwest Maritime Center, to celebrate 
their shared love and respect for the Salish Sea and the vessels 

that ply its waters.
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Please join us for two special events to strengthen the 
ongoing partnership between the S’Klallam people and 

the Port Townsend community!

The Jamestown S’Klallam Tribe, the Native Connections 
Action Group of the Quimper Unitarian Universalist 
Fellowship, and the Northwest Maritime Center request 
the honor of your presence at two back-to-back events:

Saturday, June 29, 2019

1 p.m. 	 Celebration of the Opening of the čičməhán Trail
	 Memorial Field, 550 Washington Street
	 Port Townsend

Then join the procession to:

2:30 p.m. Dedication of the Welcome Pole
Northwest Maritime Center

431 Water Street, Port Townsend

The Supernatural 
Carpenter, the Spirit 

of Western Red Cedar, 
čičməhán, and Sentinel 

Rock are featured on this 
new totem pole designed 
by Dale Faulstich for the 

Northwest Maritime 
Center


